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COMMUNITY MEMORANDUM

To:  Band Members and Residents, Eel Ground First Nation
From: Chief George Ginnish
Date: June 19", 2020

RE: COVID-19 UPDATE

Dear Members and Residents:

With the transition to the Yellow Phase of the Provincial Pandemic Protocols, and a
number of Government, Health, and Businesses reopening, we have started to recall Staff
to most of our Band Programs.

There will be strict processes for any Face-to-Face meetings that are essential business
that cannot be conducted by telephone, email, or messenger.

We are distributing contact information for all staff and encourage you to connect by
telephone or email. In situations where business cannot be conducted remotely, a
screening questionnaire will be given and a temperature check taken before admission.
We would also encourage the wearing of masks for the protection of all. We want to keep
traffic and personal interaction to the minimum required.

While we are not experiencing active cases in our zone, these protocols are required by
Public Health for any reopening. If there is a re-emergence of cases, we will
already be practicing proper measures.

We appreciate your cooperation and will continue to provide updates as necessary.

Wela’liog,

Chief G.H. Ginnish, for Council
Eel Ground First Nation




